
 

 

6 May 2019 

 
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

 
Parent teacher interviews for KRed, 1S and 3Z are scheduled for Tuesday 21 May 2019 (Week 4). This year, we will again 
use School Interviews online booking system. To make an interview go to http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au. A 
homepage will open like the one shown below. Simply click the “Make a Booking” button (circled below) and enter our 
unique event code. 

 

 

The website will open for bookings on Monday 13 May at 12 noon.  

Our event code is: fs6wg  

The website will guide you through three simple steps and moments later you'll get an email confirming your bookings. If 
you need to change or cancel your bookings you can enter the event code again.  
 
Extra Information: 
* In order to assist parents who are unable to attend interviews on Tuesday 21 2019, each teacher will make alternate 

times available during Week 4 to meet parents of students in their class. This time will vary between each teacher. You 

will be able to see each teacher’s availability on the website. 

*If you are having any difficulty making a booking, please contact the school office for assistance. 
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